
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Planning Application 19/01993/FUL 
Proposed extension to the Playing Field Pavilion for the use of a Community Shop 
and alterations to roof. 
 
 
The proposed extension to the existing Pavillion, as a permanent village shop, is well 
designed and appropriate for a much needed facility that will provide economic, 
social and sustainable benefits for all Gosfield residents.  
 
 
It sits well in the heart of the village, with an established highway’s entrance and a 
more than adequate car park; with no objections or comments from those consulted. 
This application is widely supported and popular in the growing rural community.  I 
fully support this planning application and the officers recommendation to grant this 
application  - to the committee.  
 
Cllr. Peter Schwier  
Gosfield & Greenstead Green Ward 
 


